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Oregon does NOT need another tax.  Or an additional tax.  Or higher taxes.  The 

attitude of Oregon's majority party leadership is tremendously unfriendly to business 

& has been for many years.  Oregon's taxes are among the highest in the nation.  

Oregon is driving people out of their homes & businesses, & then throwing money to 

the wind in an effort to support the unemployed & homeless, thus attracting more & 

more of them to this state.  The idea of a 'state property tax' is not wise.  It shows 

once again we cannot trust the liberal political majority that has ruled this state for 

decades.  Stop this proposal in its tracks! 


